
From: Matthew Rieger 
Sent: Tuesday, August 05, 2014 7:35 PM 
To: Ken Reecy 
Cc: 'steve.auger@floridahousing.org' 
Subject: Comment to SAIL RFA 2014-111 
  

On Exhibit E, Section A.1. [pg. 111] of SAIL RFA 2014-111, as currently drafted, the application 
to be excluded under a "related scheme of development" is that which has the lowest (best) 
lottery number. Since the decisive tie-breaker in SAIL RFA 2014-11 is leverage-per-unit, it would 
seem appropriate to use Exhibit E, Section A.1. to clarify FAC 67-48.004 to exclude the 
application which has the lowest (best) leverage-per-unit, and not the lowest (best) lottery 
number. 
  
Kindest regards, 
  
Matthew Rieger 

President and CEO 

Housing Trust Group, LLC 

  
 


